'Sugar and spice and everything nice - That's what little girls are made of!" Frogs and snails and puppy dogs' tails - That's what little boys are made off'

KINGSHOTT, Brian and Sue (Balley) are pleased to announce the early arrival of their first daughter, Shannon Catherine on December 14, 1990 at 10:12 p.m. Proud first time grandparents are Mari and Jack Bailey of Georgetown and June and Doug Kingshott of Huttonville. Special thanks to the neo-natal intensive care unit at McMaster Hospital and the special care nursery at Peel Memorial Hospital.



"A PRECIOUS CHRISTMAS GIFT!" MARTIN - David and Kim (nee House) are pleased to announce the birth of their beautiful little girl, Sarah Elizabeth, born December 15, 1990 at Guelph General Hospital, weighing in at 6 lbs. 9 oz. Third time grandparents are Mr. and Mrs. Len House of Acton, first time grandparents are Mr. and Mrs. Louis Martin of Brampton. Special thanks to Drs. Clerk, Namis and Brix and the

de Haas, John and Donna (nee Reed) of Rockwood are very pleased to announce the birth of their second child, Steven Joseph, born Christmas Day, 1990 at Guelph General Hospital at 9:12 a.m. weighing 7 lbs. 4 oz. A little brother for Reed. Proud grandparents are Paula and Jeff de Haas and Glen and Nancy Reed, all of Georgetown.

O.B. Staff.



BURGAN · Charlie and Julie are pleased to announce the arrival of Colton William, born January 2, 1991 at Georgetown and District Memorial Hospital, weighing 7 lbs. 13 oz. Proud grandparents are Bill and Lisa Burgan of Georgetown. Proud great grandmais Olive Burgan.



IT'S A BOY!!! BAKER - Stephen and Deborah (nee Shore), of Hillsburgh, are thrilled to announce the birth of their first child, a beautiful, healthy boy. Christopher Ryan arrived on Saturday, January 5, 1991 at 10:45 a.m. weighing an even 7 lbs. Proud grandparents are Ronald and Helen Shore of Oakville and David and Joan Baker of Georgetown. Special thanks to Drs. Debbie and Paul Zeni, Dr. Valerie Kumar and the wonderful O.B. staff at Georgetown and District Memorial Hospital.



IT'S TWINS BREEN - Steve and Lynda (Hurren) are very proud to announce the birth of their twins arriving on January 7, 1991. Megan Victoria, weighing 6 lbs. 8 oz. born at 11:57 p.m. followed by Troy Alexander weighing 7 lbs. 12 oz. at 11:59 p.m. Special thanks to Dr. Cheng and nursing staff of Peel Memorial Hospital. Proud grandparents are Don and Eleanor Hurren of Georgetown and Ron and Bev Breen of Midland.



NORRIS, Ron and Sandi of Georgetown are thrilled to announce the safe arrival of their second child, Cameron Ronald, weighing in at 9 lbs. 71/2 oz. on January 14, 1991 at 1:00 p.m. Proud grandparents are Ken and Bernice Norris of Markham, Ontario and George and Isabel Doyle of Dartmouth, Special thanks to Drs. Gurland, Kroll and Bates and for the exceptional care provided by the nurses of 3C and labour and delivery at Credit Valley Hospital, Mississauga.

USHER/JACKSON - Kevin and Rachel are thrilled to announce the birth of their son, Brandon Grant Peter, born January 16, 1991 at 10:39 p.m. weighing 8 lbs. 9 oz. Proud second time grandparents are Peter and Jean Jackson and first time grandparents are Grant and Anne Usher, all of Georgetown, Thanks to Dr. Rosemary Petrie of Peel Memorial Hospital, Brampton. Aunts Renee and Kim and Uncles Warren and Rob welcome Brandon to their families.

BLANEY · CAMPBELL, David and Sheana are pleased to announce the birth of their son Eachunn David Eric on January 21, 1991 at Peel Memorial Hospital in Brampton. Weighing 8 ibs. 8 o. Eachunn arrived at 11:38 p.m. with the kind assistance of Drs. Bradford, Cheng and Hoden. A second grandson for Ella Campbell of Brampton and a third grandson for Eric and Hester Blaney of Georgetown.



NICHOLS/PIESIK, Marilyn and Roland lovingly welcome their daughter, Jasmine Brittany, 6 lbs. 8 oz. born January 21, 1991, 5:42 p.m. at Etobicoke General Hospital. Delighted first time grandparents are Bernice and John Nichols of Georgetown, a welcome fourth grandchild for Mary and Stan Piesik of Toronto.



JANIEC, David and Jackie (nee Kolthoff) are pleased to announce the birth of Katherine Christine, born on January 25, 1991 at Georgetown and District Memorial Hospital, weighing 6 lbs. 15 oz. A little sister for Stephanie-Anne. Proud grandparents are Vicky and Bill Janice of Georgetown and Fred and Gert Kolthoff of Toronto. Many thanks to Dr. Kumar and Dr. McCormick and the QB staff at Georgetown and District Memorial Hospital.



IT'S A BOY BAYLEY, Don and Susan are pleased to announce the safe arrival of Daniel Brent on January 26, 1991 at 9:27 p.m. weighing 8 ibs. 4 oz. at Oakville Memorial Hospital, A little brother for Jeffrey and Richard. Thrilled grandparents are Thelma Bayley and Gord and Jean Hern and great grandmother Maude Bayley.



HACKETT, Kevin and Lori are delighted to announce the birth of their first child, Ryan William Hackett, born on January 28, 1991 at 11:03 p.m. weighing 7 lbs. 13 oz. Proud grandparents are Warren and Peggy Hackett of Georgetown, Bill Corbett of North Bay and Diane . Corbett of Georgetown. Very special thanks to Dr. Kumar, Dr. Calkwell, both Drs. Zeni, and all the helpful O.B. staff at Georgetown and District Memorial Hospital.

WHITE, Marlene and Barry are pleased to announce the arrival of their son, Jeffrey Thomas, born January 30, 1991 at 1:14 a.m., weighing 7 lbs. 31/2 oz. at Peel Memorial Hospital. A little brother for Brendan. Proud grandparents are Frank and Betty Davies of Norval and Mary and Ray Marjoram of Etobicoke.

## 

Joshua Pierre Michael Penney, born February 5, 1991 at the Georgetown and District Memorial Hospital, weighing in at a whopping 10 lbs. 1/2 oz. Proud parents Victoria Penney and Jim Hunsley. Proud grandparents Pierre and Yvonne Labelle; and Janice and Nick Hunsley, Best wishes from Uncle Raymond, Aunt Melody, friends and relatives. We love you Joshua and Mom.



SARGENT, Paul and Lori (nee Edgar) are thrilled to announce the arrival of Matthew Jacob on February 7, 1991 at 9:35 a.m. weighing 6 lbs. 15 cz. at Georgetown and District Memorial Hospital. A new baby brother for Curtis. Proud grandparents are John and Lola Edgar and Doug and Josie Sargent all of Georgetown. A special thanks to Drs. Paul and Debbie Zeni, Dr. Kumar and Dr. Furness and once again thanks to the O.B. nurses at Georgetown and District Memorial Hospital.

WEST, Madelaine and Joseph wish to announce the arrival of their third son, Tyler Matthew, born February 21, 1991 at 7:28 p.m., weighing 7 lbs. 3 oz. Big brothers Johnathon and Mitchell are very thrilled. Special thanks to Dr. Hoddinott and the nurses at Georgetown and District Memorial Hospital, Proud grandparents are Mr. and Mrs. Keith Pollock of Georgetown and Mr. and Mr.s Lyle West of Parry Sound.

DUNLOP, Barry and Sharon (nee Robinson) are pleased to announce the early arrival of their daughter, Sarah Michelle, February 22, 1991 at Georgetown and District Memorial Hospital. At 6 lbs. 3 oz. she was the "little" baby anxiously waited for by big sisters Stephanle and Alanna. Proud grandparents are John and Jean Dunlop of Norval and Theresa Robinson of Huntsville. 'As in the past our sincerest thanks and appreciation are extended to Dr. A. Furness, Dr. V. Kumar and to the hospital's outstanding O.B. staff.



WEAVEN, Marty and Sally (nee McArthur) are pleased to announce the arrival of their first child Brittany Alexandra born on February 28, 1991 at Credit Valley Hospital. Proud grandparents are Dorothy and Alexander McArthur of Georgetown and Johanna and Ken Weaven of Aurora.



FIETCHERS FAMILY SHOES

"THE FOOT PROFESSIONALS"

WITH EYES LIKE THESE, WHO **CARES ABOUT THEIR FEET?** WEDO! PUT YOUR CHILDREN'S FEET

**BONNIE STUART'S!** The state of the s the state of the s

variate. 41 MAIN ST. S. — DOWNTOWN GEORGETOWN



877-1664